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The Embassy of Japan in Irag welcomes the adoption of a new election law at the
Council of Representatives

The Embassy of Japan in Irag welcomes the adoption of a new national election
law at the Council of Representatives on 4 November, 2013, and highly praised the
serious efforts made by all members of the Council of Representatives to seek
agreement on this important legislation.

The Embassy hopes that the next national elections will be held on schedule in a
peaceful and secure manner so that Iraq will move further ahead in developing a
democratic society.
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